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Service Providers  

The Maryland Department of Health introduced a claims denial review project that 

began on July 1, 2023. Please see the latest communication from the MDH’s Claims 

Denial Mitigation Team here.   

Questions   

Questions regarding report definitions, interpretations, or potential claims that might 

have been overlooked from inclusion in this project may be directed to Softech. 

Providers may submit an inquiry to: mdh.denialsproject@maryland.gov and Softech 

staff will respond to these inquiries. Providers will be redirected to Optum for 

questions not related to the reports Softech provided. Softech will respond to Provider 

inquiries within 3 business days.  

  

  

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/providerresources/softtech/20231103_Softech%20Provider%20CDM%20Report%20Guide%20and%20FAQs.pdf
https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/providerresources/softtech/20230928_Softech%20CDM%20Provider%20Report%20Guide%20and%20FAQs_Final.pdf

